
 

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher: Nancy Cook 

Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP 

T: 020 8854 4785 

E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk 

www.rockliffemanor.co.uk 

 

 
Inspire Partnership Academy Trust 

Chief Executive Officer – Robert Carpenter 

Registered Office – Sandbach Place, London SE18 7EX 

Registered in England Company Number – 10421212 

 

 

Friday 13th January 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Year 4 Trip – The British Museum       

 

On 30th January 2022, children in Year 4 will be visiting The British Museum to explore 

the Ancient Roman artefacts linked to their history learning. Children will have the 

opportunity to see items used in the past and gain a better idea of life in Ancient 

Rome  

 

We will be travelling by tube and bus, leaving school at 09:25 and returning by 15:15.  

There is no cost for the trip.   

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform.  Please make sure your child is 

wearing a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. 

 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for help from parents and 

carers; we are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for such trips to 

take place.   If you are available on the day, we would be pleased if you could 

accompany us.  Please speak to Miss Roper if you are available and then she will 

confirm if your help is needed.   

                                                                

Please give permission for your child to attend the trip on Arbor by 26th January 2022. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Miss Roper, Year 4  

 

 

 
 

 


